
 
 

 

 

 

 

May 26th 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11  
 
We recognise that this has been a very challenging year and as a result the Year 11 students 
have had a very different school experience for Key Stage 4. We are very proud of the way 
that all the students engaged with the online learning and the progress they continued to 
make. We are delighted that as a result of the latest Government relaxation of restrictions 
both Prom and Record of Achievement are able to go ahead. 
 

PROM – ‘Glam and Trainers’.  
Wednesday 23rd June  
Gosden House School 
6pm – 10pm 
 

The last day for Year 11 will be Thursday 24th June. On this day students may bring in a white 
school shirt to be signed by students and staff.  
  
Record of Achievement 
Friday 25th June 2.30pm – (Students will need to arrive at school at 2.00pm) 
2 guests per student – (tickets attached- maximum permissible per family) 
Light refreshments will be served  
  
I would also like to take this opportunity to inform you that Mrs Leighton will not be in school 
for the foreseeable future. She is unwell and receiving treatment.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Lorraine Walton 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


